Dear Parents,

We will be having the Fredericton SPCA come to our school on November 15 and 17. This important community organization will deliver a fun and engaging presentation to each classroom about pet care and safety around animals.

Forest Hill School will be collecting donations of dog and cat food, treats, toys, and pet care items to present to the SPCA when they visit our school. This is a great lesson in giving back to our community.

If you are able to donate any of the following items (from the SPCA wish list) please send them to school with your child before November 15.

Thank you for your support! Please contact me if you have any questions.

Frances Beaudin

Resource Teacher

Frances.beaudin@nbed.nb.ca

SPCA Wish List

- Cat Food (wet) Friskies (pate if possible)
- Cat Food (dry) Whiskas, Meow Mix, Friskies (Each can be found at most grocery stores, WalMart), Horizon (Barking Lot) and Now Kitten (Barking Lot or Global Pet Foods)
- Dog Food (wet) Pedigree canned
- Dog Food (dry) Horizon (Barking Lot)
- Bunny Food Any (PetSmart)
- Rat Food Any (PetSmart)
- Hamster Food Any (PetSmart)
- Cat Carriers Medium Size
- Cat Beds
- Cat Toys wands, stinkies
- Dog Treats soft (for training)
- Clickers for training both cats & dogs
- Dish Soap
- Nitrile Medical Gloves @ Costco (M & L)
- Paper Towels
- Mop Heads

